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Travelling to Hungary 
 

 
The rules of entry to Hungary for Hungarian and foreign citizens change in line with the 
prevailing epidemiological situation. For up-to-date information, please visit the official 
information sites of the National Police Headquarters and the Consular Service of the 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, and, if necessary, contact your airline or travel agency. 
 
Please Note: All travellers are responsible for verifying the latest travel restrictions in place 
before departure.  
 
 
You may consult the following websites: 
 
http://www.police.hu/en/content/information-on-general-rules-of-border-crossing 
 
https://kormany.hu/kulgazdasagi-es-kulugyminiszterium/vedettsegi-igazolasok 
 
Equity request to enter the country: 
https://ugyintezes.police.hu/en/meltanyossagi-kerelem 
 
 
 
Should you have further questions, please contact the official COVID-hotline in Hungary 
at  koronavirus@1818.hu or  tel:  003615501825 
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